
Project Update: May 2011 
 
The leaflet describing project activities was published in May 2011. It was distributed among 
the students of public schools No.1 and No.2 in Borjomi and the administration of the 
national park. Project staff had a lecture on the threats to the biodiversity of Georgia with 
students of the No. 3 public school of Borjomi. About 40 students together with their 
teacher of biology joined the lecture. Their age structure varied from 13 to 17 years.  
Administration of the Borjomi National Park expressed their willingness to participate in 
educational programme set in framework of the RSG project. Their representatives have 
held a lecture on the management of the national park.  
 

  

 
 


